
SEYMOUR COMMUNITY SCHOOL BOARD SPECIAL MEETING

The Public Hearing of the Board of Directors of Seymour Community School
District was held on March 25, 2024, in the Board Room of the Seymour Community
School.

Vice President Missy Liggett called the Public Hearing to order at 6:30 p.m.

Present were members Whitney Hornaday, Trevor Sherrard, Missy Liggett, and
Drew Power. Sarah Carter-Jones was absent. Also present were Mr. Breon, Tony Farner,
and Michelle Dooley.

Trevor Sherrard made a motion to approve the Agenda. Whitney Hornaday
seconded the motion. All voted in favor.

Mr. Breon distributed copies of the proposed property tax levy and past tax rates
for the District. There were no public oral or written objections to, or arguments in favor
of the proposed tax levy.

Discussion items included that due to declining enrollment from the previous
year, Seymour CSD is eligible to receive the budget guarantee in the amount of $2,567.
The District will propose a reduction in property tax rate from 10.66549 for FY24 to
9.76284 for FY25 at a second Public Hearing to be held on Monday, April 15, 2024, at
6:30 p.m.

Drew Power made a motion to adjourn the Public Hearing at 6:46 p.m. Trevor
Sherrard seconded the motion. All voted in favor.

Trevor Sherrard made a motion to accept the resignation of Mark Kruzich
effective at the end of the 2023-2024 school year. Drew Power seconded the motion. All
voted in favor.

The next meeting of the Board of Directors will be held on April 15, 2024,
following the Second FY25 Public Hearing at 6:30 p.m. in the Board room.

There being no further business, Drew Power made a motion to adjourn at 6:58
p.m. Trevor Sherrard seconded the motion. Carried unanimously.

________________________________________
MISSY LIGGETT, BOARD VICE PRESIDENT

_______________________________________
MOLLIE BANKS, BOARD SECRETARY


